
Important reminders– Monday 9th November 2020 

 Christingle service 

As you know, Christ Church Parish 

church are unable to hold a face to face 

Christingle service this year, but are 

holding a virtual Christingle service on 

Sunday 15th November at 4.30pm.   

Upon request, church members are 

safely making up Christingle kits for your 

child to take home to use whilst joining 

the service remotely. If you would like 

your child to join in with this special  

service, please email the school office 

no later than 12pm on Tuesday 10th 

November so we can 

inform the church of 

how many kits we will 

need.  We hope to see 

lots of you joining the 

remote church service 

on Sunday. 

Thank you 

Operation Christmas Child– shoeboxes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Like every year, we will be supporting  

Operation Christmas child and providing 

shoeboxes for those in need. If you would 

like to make a shoebox, please can these be 

brought to school as soon as possible, but 

no later than 9am on Wednesday 11th       

November and placed on the table under 

Noah’s ark shelter on the front playground.  

If you would prefer your child to bring in an 

item for their class shoebox, then sealed 

containers are outside the classrooms, 

where items can be placed by children. 

 

Thank you. 

Remembrance Day 

Children are being taught this week 

about Remembrance day and on 

Wednesday 11th November, we will be 

observing a 2 minute silence. The      

children have been making poppies that 

will be placed outside the annex at the 

front of the school gates. Families are 

welcome to plant their own poppies or 

add remembrance crosses to our display 

too.  This can be done at school drop off 

or pick up time. (Please ensure you 

maintain your social distancing while 

adding to our remembrances display). 

Thank you. 


